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During the last weeks, K.U.Leuven particated in the China Education Expo in Beijing 

and Shanghai. A delegation of K.U.Leuven came to China for this occasion. Prof. Bart 

De Moor, Vice Rector Internationalisation, Mr Bart Hendrickx, Director International 

Office and Ms Vicky Wandels, Staff Member International Office also visited a number 

of important partners of K.U.Leuven while in China.  

 

 

On Saturday 17 and Sunday 18 October, K.U.Leuven participated in the China Education 

Expo in Beijing. Some of the Chinese alumni of our university provided their help and 

told their story about stdtying in Leuven to interested students and parents. 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday 20 October 2009, the K.U.Leuven delegation visited Tsinghua University. 

Tsinghua is the main strategic partner of K.U.Leuven in China. In 2007 Leuven and 

Tsinghua signed a central cooperation agreement and a student exchange agreement. Four 

of our departments signed specific bilateral agreements with Tsinghua as well 

(Architecture, Biomedical Sciences, Electronical Engineering and Business & 

Economics). On this picture Prof. Bart De Moor, Vice Rector Internationalisation, 

K.U.Leuven and  Prof. Xie Weihe, Vice President Internationalisation, Tsinghua 

exchanging gifts.  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday evening, K.U.Leuven invited the Chinese alumni whom helped us out during 

the fair in Beijing and the K.U.Leuven students currently studying in China for dinner at 

South Beauty Restaurant.  

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



On Wednesdaymorning the delegation had a discussion with Peking University. Peking 

University has been a partner of K.U.Leuven since 2000. On the picture you can see Vice 

President De Moor discussing the future cooperation between our two universities with 

Prof. Li Yansong, Director of the Office of International Relations at Peking University.  

 

 
 

After our meeting we made a very nice tour around the campus of Peking University. 



 
 

 

On Thurday the K.U.Leuven delegation travelled to Hangzhou city and had the honor to 

be a guest of Zhejiang University.  

 



 
 

 

On Friday morning we visited our fourth important bilateral partner, Fudan University 

 



 
 

On Saturday 24 and Sunday 25 October, K.U.Leuven participated in the China Education 

Expo in Shanghai.  

 



 
 



 


